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Curriculum update
Year 5 hosted a delightful Art event, 
bringing festive cheer to all! Children 
worked alongside their grown-ups to 
craft beautiful Christmas trees using 
felt and sewing techniques, filling the 
room with creativity and laughter. 
The hands-on activity was a 
wonderful opportunity for families to 
bond while exploring their artistic 
talents. 
Afterwards, our pupils gathered to 
perform a reading of 'Twas the Night 
Before Christmas, which captured the 
magic of the season. 
The event concluded with three 
heartwarming songs performed by 
the children, leaving everyone in a 
festive mood. It was a memorable 
day that celebrated teamwork, 
creativity, and holiday joy.

The Key Stage 1 Christmas performance was a heartwarming 
celebration of festive cheer. Children sang beloved Christmas 
carols with enthusiasm, their beautiful voices complemented by 
expressive actions. They also read aloud poems, showcasing 
confidence and joy. 

The pupils’ creativity shone through as they used props they 
had crafted themselves, adding a personal touch to the 
performance. 

Parents beamed with pride, their excitement evident as they 
cheered and applauded. The children’s behaviour was 
exemplary; they were fully engaged and performed with 
remarkable poise and energy. It was a delightful event that 
embodied the spirit of Christmas, leaving everyone feeling 
festive
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A huge thank you to Edison Friends. 
For two whole days, they led Arts and 
Crafts Christmas activities, and each 
child had an opportunity to meet 
Father Christmas. Every pupil was a 
given a special treat to take home and 
share with their families.
This could not have been 
accomplished without the incredible 
teamwork and commitment of our 
parents. Thank you again from all of 
us at Edison Primary!

Going Over and Above
We continue to have high expectations for 
our pupils, playing close attention to how 

we can Be Helpful to others

Our pupils were celebrated in our weekly 
Celebration HT assembly for their ongoing 

commitment and efforts to adhering to 
four school principles: Ready, Respectful, 

Safe and Kind.

Class Full name of the pupil

Bell Aiza Tariq 

Newton Ryaan Bhatarah

Watson Serena Bansi

Franklin Abbas Hussain

Pasteur Humzah Arif

Fleming Maksym Oleksiv 

Curie Selena Chohan

Faraday Tia Bhamra

Carson Jorsh Chohan

Goodall Meharveer Singh

Armstrong Mannu Arora

Jemison Darwin Parker

Hawking David Burlacu

Einstein Bella Hemphill

Registration 
Form

Attendance Winners for 
AUTUMN TERM 2024 

Y2 Fleming 96.4%

Y4 Carson 96.0%

Y3 Faraday 96.0%

Y6 Hawking 95.7%

Y5 Jemison 95.6%

YR Newton 94.7%

Y2 Pasteur 94.6%

Y3 Curie 94.1%

Y1 Franklin 94.1%

YR Bell 93.9%

Y1 Watson 93.9%

Y4 Goodall 93.8%

Y5 Armstrong 93.7%

Y6 Einstein 92.0%

We extend our heartfelt thanks to 
Amazon and the Children's Catholic 
Society for their incredible generosity 
and support in making this Christmas 
truly special for our children. Their 
contributions have brought joy and 
smiles to so many young faces, and 
we are deeply touched by their 
kindness. Once again, we were 
overwhelmed by the level of support 
we received, which has made a 
meaningful difference in our 
community. 
Thank you for helping us create 
lasting memories and spreading the 
spirit of Christmas.
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